
The District maintains related service logs that document the type and number of minutes of related 
service administered under a student’s individualized education program (IEP).  These related service logs 
will be available to parents/guardians at a student’s annual review IEP meeting.  Parents/guardians may 
also request a copy of any IEP related service log maintained for their child.  Please direct any requests for 
a copy of a related service log for your child to Anne Giarrante, Director of Student Services, at 
agiarrante@geneva304.org 
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